
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: May 27, 2025 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each City Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming 
events and recognizes an employee who exemplifies our core values.   
 
Announcements:  
The Sounds of Spring Concert with Fleetwood X has been rescheduled to this Friday, 
May 30 on the City Hall Plaza. Seating opens at 6 p.m. and the concert starts at 7 p.m. 
Admission and parking are free and there will be food trucks on site. Please visit the 
city’s website for more details.  

The Mayor’s Summer Reading Club Kickoff Party takes place this Saturday, May 31, 
from 10 a.m. to noon at the NRH Library. Bring the kids to experience a petting zoo, 
touch a truck, games and other activities and get signed up for the reading club. You 
can find more information on the Library’s website.  

  

Kudos Korner:  

Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  

Rafael Martinez in Municipal Court – A parent recently emailed to commend Rafael 
for his outstanding leadership of the Teen Court program. She wrote: “I appreciate all 
your hard work and thank you for everything you do for Teen Court. They are so lucky 
to have somebody like you.” Keep up the excellent work! 

 


